
Friday 20th October 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Thank you for your support with Wear Red day today to      

support Show Racism the Red Card.  It is great to see so many 

pupils in red.  During the day they will be finding out more 

about why supporting this day is important. 

Use the QR code below to access our X page to see some of 

our pupils in their red outfits today! 

Last night, our Year 5 and 6 girls football team played two 

matches against Eastfield Primary School.  Both matches   

ended with 4-2 victories for Griffin.  Both Mr Knaggs and Mr 

Cothay described themselves as being blown away by the  

performances of the team - well done to the girls who are    

representing the school! 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

95.01% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

2MK 

100% 

 

KS2  

6ZM 

99.42% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Each week we will be sharing the 

fact of the week for the school. 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x12 =24    24÷2=12 

12x2=24     24÷12=2 

Reading Corner 

 

Year 3 had a wonderful time at the    
theatre with Alexis Deacon earlier this 

week! 

Early next week, you will be receiving a 
catalogue of fabulous books which are 

available to buy through Scholastic.  
There are books available for all ages 
and interests.  Any books that you buy 

earn money for school to buy new books 
for our classrooms.   

End of half term 

 

This half term ends at 1.50pm on 

Thursday 26th October 2023.   

For those pupils in Thursday      

afternoon club - the half term ends 

at 3.30pm on Thursday 26th      

October 2023. 

We return to school on Monday 6th 

November 2023.  Doors open at 

8.40am. 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you very much for all your kind 

donations of food which have been sent 

in to help us celebrate Harvest Festi-

val.  The food will be donated to the food 

bank at our local church St Philips, to 

help our local community.  

 

 

 

 

Flu Nasal Vaccination - Catch Up 

 

They will be a Flu Nasal Vaccination 

Catch Up held at Acorns Children Centre 

on Monday 30th October 2023 9am-

3pm. You will need to ring  and book an 

appointment. The contact number is 

01482 453690. 

Halloween Discos 

We will be holding Halloween Discos in 

school on Wednesday 25th October 

2023. 

• Reception and Year 1 - 1.30-2pm 

• Year 2 and 3 - 2.00-2.30pm 

• Year 4, 5 and 6 - 2.30-3.00pm 

The cost for each pupil is £1 and this 

includes a drink and snack to enjoy. 

Free School Meals eligibility and 

vouchers 

Please use the link below to check if you 

are eligible for free school meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-

schools/schools/free-school-meals  

Pupils eligible for free school meals will 

receive vouchers for the half term to the 

value of £15 per week per pupil. 

These will be sent out to parents/carers 

before the end of term. 

Times table wristbands 

 

KS2 pupils who achieve 25 out of 25 in 

their times table Soundcheck this week 

will be awarded a wristband today.  Look 

out for your child coming home with one! 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals

